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I am strongly opposed to the repeal of organs vote by male act. We have strong voter 

participation in Oregon, ensuring that more voices have an opportunity to be heard. 

Well, any system is prone to fraud and abuse. Of course, I vote by mail. System has 

a very high level of security in a very low level of Fraud. 

 

Please do not repeal our vote by mail! Thank you.  


